
Head Teacher School Message
Wow, this half term has flown by! It is hard to believe that this is the 

penultimate newsletter before the half term break. 
If you have not already done so, please do sign up for a parents’ evening 

consultation. Sharing the progress and successes your child has made 
already this year will be a lovely way to kick off the start of next term. Please 

check your email for how to book and I look forward to seeing you then.

Class Assemblies 
Class assemblies are back! This will give 

you the opportunity to join us in 
celebrating the children's learning. We 

look forward to seeing you there. 

Tuesday 15th October 9:00am Lions Gate
Tuesday 15th October 9:30am Manhattan
Tuesday 12th November 9:00am Auckland
Tuesday 12th November 9:30am Sea Cliff 

Upcoming Dates 
Tues 15th Oct – Yr 4 

assemblies
Weds 16th Oct – Yr 3 Science 

Workshop
Friday 18th Oct – Monster 

Ball (via the PTFA website) 
21st Oct – 1st Nov – Half term
Sat 2nd Nov – Bonfire Parade

Mon 4th Nov – INSET Day
Weds 6th & Thurs 7th –

Parents’ Evening

Friday 11th October 2024

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures.

Whole school attendance:
92%

Around the school in pictures!

Parent Governors
We are delighted to announce that 

Stevie Kyme and Matthew Tully are our 
new parent governors!

We would like to extend a warm 
welcome to them both as they begin 

their important roles in supporting the 
governance of our school.

Class % Class %

Tower 85 Golden Gate 94

Westminster 94 Lions Gate 92

Severn 93 Manhattan 89

Clifton 92 Ikuchi 90

Jubilee 93 Anji 93

Tyne 93 Auckland 94

Amb 92 Sea Cliff 95

World Mental Health Day
We marked World Mental Health Day 

this week, focusing on the importance of 
mental wellbeing for everyone. 

The school was awash 
with yellow! The children 
took part in fun activities 

and discussions 
highlighting the 

importance of talking to 
someone if we are 

feeling not okay. We 
explored ways to 

promote self-care and 
encourage kindness and 
support for each other.


